
   

 
6 November 2018  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After School Clubs on Thursday 15th November 2018 
 
Unfortunately, no after school clubs will be running on Thursday 15th November 2018.  Instead any 
clubs that would usually be held on this date will be going ahead on Wednesday 14th November 
2018. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend their club on the Wednesday, please return the slip below to the 
school office as soon as possible.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
Club 

 
Tick 

Netball  
 

After School Club  
 

Forest Club  
 

 
 
 
Pupil's Name: ______________________________  Class: _______________________________   
 
   
 
 


